
Coronavirus case reported at City National 2Cal (March 18, 2020) 

 

 

 Property Management at City National 2Cal has informed the Consulate 

General of Japan in Los Angeles that an employee of one of the tenants in 

the building has been diagnosed with the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) 

and may have been contagious while on property. The individual, who 

worked on a different floor from the Consulate General, is being 

quarantined at home, and their employer is working with health officials on 

appropriate next steps. The individual was last in the building/on property 

on March 5th. 

 

 The building’s Property Management has implemented measures including 

a disinfectant wipe down and deep clean of all common areas that the 

employee may have passed through while at the building. 

 

 The individual is NOT reported to have visited the 17th Floor, but as a 

precaution we have disinfected the Consulate General’s waiting area. 

 

 To limit the risk of spreading COVID-19 infection, we respectfully ask all 

visitors with consular-related matters that are not urgent in nature to delay 

their visit to the Consulate General until a later time, if at all possible. 

 

 Given the current situation regarding the COVID-19 outbreak, the 

Consulate General is weighing plans to modify some duties, including 

shortening consular window hours. Details will be forthcoming when they 

are finalized. We kindly ask for your cooperation and understanding. 
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